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I am strongly against HB3362. 

The citizens of Oregon are being treated like a piggy bank to shake out more tax 

dollars on the whims of politicians and their special pet projects. We are getting ready 

to be hit with a huge education tax and here is another tax being forced upon us from 

our government. Think about driving a car- 

The car is taxed 

The gas is taxed 

The battery is taxed 

The driver is taxed 

The oil is taxed 

The exhaust is taxed 

The milage is about to be taxed 

and now the tires would be taxed. What is next, a seat tax? A steering wheel tax? A 

headlight tax? This is getting ridiculous. 

We are POOR citizens that get poorer everyday thanks to our government. No to the 

tire tax, we cannot afford it. 


